
City of Lowell 
Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, October 6, 2016 
Lowell City Hall 

 
 
Call to Order: 6:08 P.M. by Chairman O’Regan 
 
Members Present: Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, Maggie Osgood, Tristan Woodhurst, 
Warren Weathers, Bob & Gerry Burr, George Wild, Don Bennett, Bob & Joyce 
Daigneault, Dennis Stinson, Erma Sloss, Bill & Sabrina Croxen, Karen & Jim Burford 

Approval of the minutes for September 1, 2016 – Approved by consensus. Maggie 
Osgood, Don Bennett and Jim Burford abstained. 
 
Old Business: 
• Paul Fisher Park Concept Plan – CA gave a brief over view on item, stating the 

importance of having a concept plan prior to applying for grant funding. David 
Dougherty,  DLA Architects of Eugene presented two concept plans for the Paul 
Fisher Park, he then took questions and comments from the audience. The audience 
was encouraged to take copies of the plans and draw their ideas on them, also 
complete the comment cards.  
 

New Business: None  
 

Other Business:  None. 
 

Adjourn: 6:50 P.M. 


